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Re: 2022 Energy Code Pre-Rulemaking

The CEC should move towards adopting a single, all-electric baseline for all 
building types because all-electric buildings are cheaper to build and operate, 
better for public health, and critical to protect us from the climate crisis.

Moving to all-electric will not increase construction costs. In fact, it will reduce 
them, and will also reduce utility bills, helping make housing more affordable.

Buildings and transportation are the two big emitters of Greenhouse Gasses. 
BOTH must be tackled aggressively.

Chris Gilbert
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